Dam Safety Policy Statement

Coliban Water is committed to actively contributing to the safety and sustainability of
our region by:

> Adopting the approach and principles outlined in the Australian National Committee on Large Dams (ANCOLD)
Guidelines on Dam Safety Management, dated August 2003;
> Meeting the expectations and reporting requirements of the Victorian Industry Regulator — the Department of
Environment, Land, Water and Planning;
> Maintaining appropriate dam safety management including inspection programs, maintenance, training,
reporting and emergency preparation;
> Committing to achieving recognised good practice and technology in dam safety management;
> Managing dam safety risk in line with the ANCOLD Guidelines on Risk Assessment (2003) including prioritising
dams upgrades based on life-safety and the ANCOLD Limit of Tolerability;
> Assessing additional dam safety upgrades to lower risks based on the ANCOLD As Low As Reasonably
Practical (ALARP) principle; and
> A commitment to maintaining adequately trained staff with skills in dam safety awareness, operation and
maintenance and emergency management.
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